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The Interest Based Bargaining Team (IBB) met on August 30 and 31, 2018. 
 

 

 

The IBB Team continued the discussion on secondary special education work 
load. 

 

 

 

The IBB Team discussed the impact of health plan cost increases and possible 
ways to mitigate them. 
  

 

 

The IBB Team will meet again on September 20 & 21. 
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